
From: vee leslie  
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 1:31 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning application 2024/0531/P 1,Lymington Rd N 
 
I am writing to voice my concerns re the above planning application. I live in 
Lymington Mansions and our flat overlooks the property and garden.There are 
several mature trees which provide a natural habitat for a variety of birds 
throughout the year.Trees play a vital part in our environment and we cannot 
afford to lose any of them. The Trees also act as a barrier to traffic noise on 
nearby West End Lane and Lymington Rd and help soak up the Carbon.Cutting 
down the trees will release carbon.  
I understand that this is a conservation area and the green corridor along the 
gardens of Lymington Rd and Fawley Rd  is vital to our well-being.  
Also please note that the main house is not in a good state of repair. 
 
Vee Leslie 
1Lymington Mansions 
NW6 1SF 
 


